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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Steve Luce 
Minister for the Environment 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
21st June 2024 
 
 
Dear Minister, 

 
Bridging Island Plan 2022-2025 – Proposals update 

 
As part of its programme of work this year, the Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel 
would like to examine the implementation of the Bridging Island Plan 2022-2025. To start 
informing this work the Panel would like to find out more about the work being done to progress 
each of the 40 proposals defined within the Bridging Island Plan.  
 
In relation to each proposal, please could provide a brief update on: 
 

• The progress made to date 

• The progress which will be made during your term of office. 

• If progress has not been made, could you provide a brief explanation as to why? 
 
Please could you also provide the Panel with more information on how the proposals are being 
prioritised. 
 
The Panel would usually seek a written response within five working days of receipt of a request, 
however, it is appreciated that this request may require a reasonable extension of this deadline. 
If that is the case please contact Committee and Panel Officer, Anna Thorne at a.thorne2@gov.je. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Hilary Jeune 
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel 
 

https://www.gov.je/SiteCollectionDocuments/Planning%20and%20building/P%20Bridging%20Island%20Plan.pdf

